Safeguarding Team

* The designated member of staff is Sarah Clements, Co- Head.
Sarah co-ordinates all issues relating to safeguarding children.
Any concerns about a child’s safety or welfare should be reported to Sarah.
In Sarah’s absence, the deputy designated member of staff is Adrienne
Barrell, Co-Head.
Niamh Bays is the named governor for safeguarding issues. She has
attended specific governor and staff training on safeguarding. She monitors
the school’s safeguarding policy and procedures through the termly
Headteacher's report, termly returns to the local authority and through
monitoring visits to the school.
The safeguarding team also includes Sandra O’Driscoll (Family Support
Worker,) Rebecca Castle (SENDCo) and Sharon Kingham (Business
Manager.) Along with the DSL, the team has regular safeguarding/early help
meetings to discuss safeguarding concerns logged and children we are monitoring.
All members of the Safeguarding Team wear a red lanyard.
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